
From: Valenta, Val
To: Phelps, Annie L <Annie.Phelps@scdmv.net>

Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
Date: 8/11/2005 5:14:38 PM

Subject: Jane Turner, DOE Deputy General Counsel

Marcia and Annie,

FYI, I spoke to Jane Turner. She requested that we put a “public bus” certification on CDLs. I said we would 
not do that.

She said, nicely, that they will probably seek legislative help next year, probably in the form of an additional 
endorsement in 56-5-2100.

Val
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